Kimley»Horn

May 13, 2019

Mr. Steve Salazar

Construction Inspector

City of Rockwall, Engineering Department
385 S. Goliad Street

Rockwall, Texas 75087

RE: Letter of Concurrence
Dynamic Retail
City of Rockwall, Texas

Dear Mr. Salazar:

A representative of Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. visited the site and has visually verified to the
best of the engineer’s professional opinion, knowledge and belief, that based on their observations
along with limited survey work performed by others conducted at the site, that the final grading and
site drainage comply with the City approved plans and details.

It was noticed during the site walk that the light poles are located within a portion of the fire lane on
the west side of the site, which was not shown on the City approved plans. Per the attached email
from Commercial Construction Group, LLC, the Fire Marshal has approved these locations and has
instructed CCG to stripe around the pole bases.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (972) 770-1370 or jonathan.kerby@kimley-horn.com.
Sincerely,

Jonathan Kerby, P.E.
KIMLEY-HORN AND ASSOCIATES, INC.

kimley-hornicom | 13455 Noel Road, Two Galleria Tower, Suite 700, Dallas, Texas 75241 972 770 1300




Kerby, Jonathan

From: Phillip Rowe <prowe@ccgcommercialgroup.com>
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2019 12:00 PM

To: Kerby, Jonathan

Subject: Light poles at Retaining Wall

Categories: External

Jonathan ;;

Per our conversation about light poles being in the Fire Lane ,, | took this item up with the Fire Marshal and he approved
the Striping profile and directed same yesterday on
Site with striping contractor ..We conformed to his specific details for project ..PR

Philip Rowe

Site Superitendent

Commercial Construction Group, LLC.
Builders — Construction Managers
www.ccgcommercialgroup.com

3435 HWY 276

Rockwall, TX 75032
Cell: (214) 686-0021




